
 
 MUPY Dean cordially welcome Pharm D students from University of Arizona
 

Mar 26, 2012       
 
Assoc. Prof. Chuthamanee Suthisisang, MUPY Dean as well as Assist. Prof. Usa Chaikledkaew, Deputy
Dean for International Affairs cordially welcomed two Pharm D students from College of Pharmacy,
University of Arizona, USA. Four Pharm D students would paricipate in the training program of
clinical pharmacy rotation arranged by MUPY. 

https://pharmacy.mahidol.ac.th/en/activities/879


